
Saturday 17th

Today, please pray for those who have been released over
the last few months. Give thanks that some have been
able to join church services online and pray that as
churches begin to return to meeting in person, that
ex-offenders will be welcomed and given much needed
support.
Pray too for those who are looking for employment and
housing at this time and for those who face difficulties in
their relationships with their families. 
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Sunday 11th

While Sunday services have not been able to take place
for the majority of this year due to the pandemic, we are
thankful for the opportunities there have been to send in
written messages each week. Hundreds of these have been
given out by chaplains, reaching many prisoners who
would not normally attend services.
Please pray that these messages will continue to be read
and that they will be an encouragement to Christian
prisoners, as well as a challenge to the unsaved. Pray too
that those who have received them will be keen to attend
services in the future. 

Monday 12th

Give thanks that many prisoners have been completing
correspondence courses in their cells while they have not
been able to attend Bible studies. 
Please pray that what they learn from these will be of
lasting benefit to them. 



Tuesday 13th

Give thanks that a number
of Daylight people have been
able to continue to carry out
chaplaincy work throughout
the pandemic, speaking to
many prisoners individually
and giving out Bibles, New
Testaments, Correspondence
Courses and other literature. 

Please pray that they would be given wisdom as they
answer questions and offer support to prisoners and for
all who work in prisons during these challenging times. 

Wednesday 14th

Today, please pray for our
letter writing ministry; for
each of the prisoners who
use it and for our volunteers
who write to them. Friday 16th

Give thanks for each of our Prayer & Support Groups.
Many of them have been able to continue with their
monthly prayer meetings via Zoom over the last few
months and have also been able to maintain contact with
chaplains at their local prisons, offering prayerful support
and sending in resources to be given out to prisoners. 

Give thanks that this contact has been particularly
appreciated during this time when activities in prisons
and visits from family have been much reduced, with one
man writing, “It is a hard time for everybody but
knowing I have friends like you who always keep in
contact with me makes my life worth living”.

Thursday 15th

Please pray for prisoners who are Christians but find it
tough to live for Christ in prison. Writing to thank us for
the weekly written messages, one man said, “I have been
doing my best to follow Christ and do what Jesus would
want me to do, but in prison I am finding it very hard,
as well as challenging. I also find it very lonely as well,
because the minute you start talking about God, others
walk away and say, “He’s nuts”, or “weird”. 


